
From: Mari-Beth O'Neill [mailto:MBO@akc.org] 
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2014 11:08 AM
To: karen keller
Cc: fss
Subject: RE: AS conversion to MAS and AS X MAS litters

The following two statements are correct.  

Thanks,

Mari-Beth 

 
From: karen keller [mailto:timelesskk@me.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2014 4:08 PM
To: Mari-Beth O'Neill
Cc: MASCUSA_Board@yahoogroups.com
Subject: AS conversion to MAS and AS X MAS litters

Hello Mari-Beth,

Could you send us an email reply so that we have written confirmation that
the following statements are true?

1)     The deadline to convert an Australian Shepherd to a Miniature
American Shepherd has been extended from May 2014 to December 31, 2014.  

And

2)    The deadline to outcross to an Australian Shepherd has been extended
from May 2014 to December 31, 2014.  Litters must be whelped on or before
Decemeber 31, 2014 and registered with us on or before February 1, 2015.

Thank you in advance,

 
Karen Keller
President of MASCUSA

 


